
Dr. David Vinci is proud that Adirondack Eye Care has provided quality eye care for the 
community for over 30 years. The practice was founded and operated by Dr. David Burr.   Dr. 
Burr sadly passed away unexpectedly on November 9, 2003, leaving his family, patients, and 
staff uncertain about the future of the practice.   In 2005, Adirondack Eye Care reopened under 
the direction of Dr. Ronald Poulin and Dr. Jerry Baker.   Kristen Peebles continued as the office 
manager and was excited about the office's new transition, and future with updated technology.    

Dr. David J. Vinci, has been practicing for 20 years and is supported by a skilled team of 
Optometrists. Dr. Lauren Pierson, whom 9 years of experience with our office, and Dr. Nichole 
Pollard with 5 years of expertise to the practice.   Our team also includes New York State 
Licensed Optician & Office Manager Kristen Reese-Peebles, who has 25 years in the field, and 
New York State Licensed Optician Scott Miller, who has 24 years of experience, including 5 
years spent at Adirondack Eye Care.  

The members of our Eye Care team include Linda Slegaitis, our Billing Coordinator, who has 
been with our office for 15 years. Our Optometric Technicians are Kendra Yauger, who has been 
with us for 4 years, and Melissa Dailey, who has been here for 3 years. The newest member of 
our Eye Care staff is Ashley Clark, our Front Desk Receptionist, who joined us within the past 
year.  

We provide a wide selection of name-brand and designer frames and sunglasses, premium 
lenses, and budget-friendly packages. We accept various insurance plans and offer discounts for 
AARP, AMAC, and military members.  If you wear contact lenses, we provide several 
convenient options for ordering.   When ordering contacts, we assist you in utilizing your 
insurance benefits, taking advantage of available rebates, and you can also receive additional 
discounts when purchasing an annual supply of contacts along with a pair of glasses!  

We are excited to invite you to our Open House and Office Anniversary Celebration on 
Friday, July 18th, from 9 AM to 5 PM. Join us to meet three frame representatives who will 
showcase the latest styles from Kate Spade, Eddie Bauer, Carolina Herrera, Isaac Mizrahi, and 
Fossil.  We will have plenty of giveaways, drawings, and special discounts throughout the day! 
 Experience the Neurolens N3 virtual reality device, which utilizes eye-tracking technology and a 
3D environment to assess your eye movements and alignment.    

Dr. Vinci will be available that day to offer refraction services for a nominal fee of $65 
for those that do not have an updated prescription and would like to order glasses.  We want to 
thank all of our patients and the community for their years of support, and we look forward to 
many more!  

We hope to see you there!!  

 


